
The kids and Staff of Robin’s House showing a little 
appreciation to our community partners! 

Thank you for keeping our kids healthy and safe!

       Dayton Children’s Dayton Police 

Emergency Department Department 2nd District

  

Together making a real difference in our kid’s lives!

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND

https://gsouto-digitalteacher.blogspot.com/2017/05/international-day-of-families-families.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

